

SOUTH AFRICAN CONSULATE-GENERAL

南非領事館

Suite 1906-8, 19/F., Central Plaza, 18 Harbour Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong 香港灣仔港灣道18號中環廣場19字樓1906-8室 Tel 電話: (852) 3926 4300 Fax 傳真: (852) 2890 1975

14 April 2014

Mr. Lau Kwok Leung

Principal

TWGHS Wong Fung Ling College

208 Ma On Shan Road

Ma On Shan

Shatin, New Territories

Hong Kong

Dear Mr Lau

On behalf of the South African Consulate-General, HKSAR/ MSAR, I would like to express sincere appreciation for your school's effort in organizing the South African booth in Peacemakers Celebration of UNESCO HK Peace for All Youth Programme on 12 April 2014.

Dr Yannes Cheung and Mr Cheung Ho Ching (Form 3A)had made tremendous effort and shown positive attitude throughout the event. The South African booth was well decorated and informative. Without their support, the event would not have been a successful one!

Kindly convey my best wishes to all staff and student for a job well done!

Regards

Phumelele Gwala

Consul-General